EDB Committee

From: Sassie Keaulana <sassiek@hawaii.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2019 10:26 AM

To: EDB Committee

Subject: Letter of Support for EDB-52 - "100% Affordable Hana Housing Project” Grant
Aloha-

My name is Sassie Kalalau( Keaulana). | am from Hana, Maui and definitely feel that our community needs affordable
housing. | am just one of the families out there, that has lived with the extended family under one roof, for my entire
life. This is something our community really needs. Please support EDB-52. Thank you for taking the time to read my
letter.

Mahalo-

Sassie Keaulana
P.O. Box 132
Hana, 96713



